
From: Jacqueline PepsII 1.11M1.11 
Sent: 23 September 201 
To: Planning 
Cc: John Theotold, Lathe, Michael 
Subject: Application 2013/7308/NEW, 97 A South Hill Park - 2014/0606th 

Dear Sirs, 

tan: tppose application reference 201317308SNEW, 97 A South Hil l  Path - 20 4/5606/T -- the 
proposed Al l  tog t h a  cyprus tree on the boundary between 97 pad 99 South Hill Park. 

Reinoval o f  this tree would expose all the rear-deing windows o199 South Hil l  Path to one o f  the busiest 
seen ons o f  the heath. This would consfitute a drastic reduction in privacy for all residents o f  99 South Hill 
Park. This tree provides a much needed shield fmns the busy heath. 

Second the tree presides a home to many diffident species ad birds. inseets, and other small creatures. A t  a 
t ine when biodiversity is under contestant threat, it seems duly  irresponsible to remove a healthy, mature 
tree such as this one. 

Please rejeet the proposed application and in so doing, support wildl i fe in our gardens. 

A l l  the best, 

Jacqueline Pepall 

Jacqueline Pepall 

Director 

Great Lake Damn Ltd. 


